
 

15th August 2025 

PFAS compliance statement 
 

 
Following the publication from ECHA of the Annex XV restriction report into per- and polyfluoroalkyl 
substances Magnaflux has reviewed our raw materials and product portfolio. Following the review 
Magnaflux can confirm that to the best of our knowledge at the time of writing we do not intentionally 
add any PFAS substances to any of our chemical consumables. Magnaflux is in the process of 
contacting all key suppliers to receive a PFAS declaration to add further clarity to the situation. 

 

 
The PFAS subject is ever evolving and Magnaflux is committed to remaining up to date on the 
movements with the regulations and will act internally as required. 

 

 
I trust the above information will meet your requirements 

 

 
Best Regards, 
 

 
 

Rhys Meaney (Production Chemist) 
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